

2nd Enfield Boys' Brigade Company

Founded 31st October 1890 Bush Hill Park United Reformed Church Bush Hill Park, Enfield



www.2ndenfieldbb.co.uk

Newsletter No. 248

Notices for week commencing 23rd January 2009

Pan Cake Night

This Tuesday evening, the church are holding a pan cake night. As it says in the name there will be pan cakes to eat. If you do turn up then I expect the very best behaviour from you. The evening starts at 6.30pm.

Thursday Club

This Thursday we will be holding a games night in the hall. Thursday clubs are only open to boys who regularly attend on a Monday night. Once again best behaviour is required through out the evening or Thursday clubs will be cancelled.

Football

There are possibly both junior and senior football matches this Saturday. I will contact the teams in the week to confirm the games. Please sign your name on the football sheet if you can play this Saturday.

Swimming Gala

Anyone who is involved in the swimming gala needs to meet at the hall at 4.45 this coming Saturday. If you have not entered an event, but would like, please let Mr Rushbrook know. The event will be finished by 8pm and we will drop you off back at the hall by 8.30pm.

Subs and Camp

We are still awaiting Subs from some people and also camp deposits. There are a number of you who say you will be attending camp but who have not given in the £20. We need to know number ASAP.

Thank you and have a good week

Andrew Caddies

Company secretary